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November 19, 2024 
 
The Honorable Diane Capehart 
Chair 
Committee on Rules and Judiciary 
 
Dear Senator Capehart, 
 
Schneider Regional Medical Center (“SRMC”) is in receipt of your invitation to testify on 
Bill No. 35-0224: an amendment to Title 19, part V, Chapter 45, subchapter VI to increase 
access to behavioral health services, with a focus on a Psychiatric Emergency Response 
Team to provide mobile crisis intervention services, and the 9-8-8 telecommunication 
team. 
 
Thank you for your inclusion of SRMC in this invaluable discussion. Due to a 
longstanding commitment to participate in the Office of Health Information 
Technology’s (OHIT) USVI Digital Health Summit 2024 as a panelist, I am unable to 
appear before you and the committee today to provide testimony. Enclosed you will find 
my testimony which I am asking to be formally read onto the record. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tina M. Comissiong, Esq., MPA 
Chief Executive Officer 
Schneider Regional Medical Center 
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